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The Lambton Right to Life office is located in St. Thomas Aquinas Church, accessed through the middle doors (between the 
church and the parish hall).     ADDRESS:   895 Champlain Rd., P.O. Box 728, Sarnia, ON   N7T 7J7      Please contact us for our 

hours at  (519) 542-1132 or by e-mail at  lambtonrighttolife@yahoo.ca  WEBSITE:    www.lambtonrighttolife.org 
 

All Members are warmly invited to our upcoming Annual General Meeting on Monday, October 19th, 2015 
at 7:00 PM at the Lambton Right to Life office. 

 

 ALISSA GOLOB  will be the guest speaker at our annual 

 

DDIINNNNEERR  AANNDD  SSIILLEENNTT  AAUUCCTTIIOONN  
On  Monday, November 2nd  

 

 at Sarnia Christian School (gymnasium) 

 1273 Exmouth Street (at Pontiac)                      Doors open at 6:00 PM for bidding  
Dinner is served at 6:30 PM 

 

Tickets are $20 per person.  Please purchase your tickets before Sunday, October 25 th   

by calling Lou Billett in Sarnia (519 -344 -9395) or Elizabeth VanDenAssem in Wyoming 

(519-466 -0972).  
 

Come hear the Executive Director of Campaign Life Coalition Youth speak 
about current life issues in Canada! 

Alissa Golob was raised in Sarnia and sheõs the eldest from a family of nine children.  She studied at Our Lady Seat of 

Wisdom Academy and at Redeemer University.  For the last few years, Alissa has travelled across Canada giving inspirational 

pro-life talks to youth and to people of all ages.  Sheõs frequently interviewed by the media and her savvy use of social 

media has helped to coordinate youth activism across Canada.   Alissa is one of the main organizers of the Youth 

Conference that follows the National March for Life in Ottawa.  She has much to share about what the next generation can 

do to create a culture of life in our nation.   

 
 
   

 

 

 

 

 
Alissa Golob, 

Executive Director 

for CLC Youth 

 

Quality aauuccttiioonn  iitteemmss are needed (for example, 

decorative items, new baby clothes, gift certificates, 

homemade baking, etc.)  To allow time for processing 

items for the auction, we must receive them by Sunday, 

October 25
th

.  Please call a ticket seller or the Lambton 

Right to Life office (519-542-1132) to arrange the 

delivery of your donated items.  Thank you! 

 

mailto:lambtonrighttolife@yahoo.ca
http://www.lambtonrighttolife.org/
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Lambton Right to Life is a 
non-denominational, non-profit organization 

dedicated to teaching others the value of each 
human life as created by God ï the unborn, 

the mentally challenged, the physically 
challenged and the aged. 

L.R.T.L.  EXECUTIVE: 

 

President: Vacant 
Past President: Lou Billet 
Treasurer: Liz Perry 
Secretaries: Maureen Donohue  / Mary 
Debus 
County Representative: 
Elizabeth VanDenAssem  
Community Awareness: 
Maureen Donohue / Mary Debus  
Newsletter Editor: 
Christine Chenard 
Database Co-ordinators: Dave and Erie 
Eizenga 
Webmasters: Angela Moeskar / Rebekah 
Batterink 
Accountant: Terry Burrell  
Book-keeper: Joanne Burrell  
Legal Advisor: Peter Westfall  
CWL Representative: 
Anna Jenniskens  

Dear Members of Lambton Right to Life:  
We value our relationship with you.  
We will not share your telephone 

number, mail or e-mail addresses. If 
you do not want to continue to receive 

this newsletter, please contact our 
office. 

  

Terry Burrell  
CHARTERED ACCOUNTANT  

 

 
514 Christina St., N                Tel: 519-336-5545 

Sarnia, ON  N7T 5W4          Fax: 519-336-2130 

  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

By Alex Schadenberg, 
Executive Director of the Euthanasia Prevention Coalition 
 
What follows are excerpts of an article that was published in the National 
Post on February 7, 2015. 
SOURCE:   http://alexschadenberg.blogspot.ca/2015/02/scc-assisted-
suicide-decision-is.html 

 
The Supreme Court of Canada has made an activist decision by giving 
physicians the right in law to cause the death of people by euthanasia 
and assisted suicide.  

 

The Court has made an irresponsible decision, what is more, by using 
imprecise and subjective language, leaving many issues to be deter-
mined by Parliament without objective criteria the decision sets a dan-
gerous precedent that, if unchecked, will lead to the sort of abuses 
that are now common in the Netherlands, Belgium and Switzerland. 

 

The decision allows euthanasia and assisted suicide for not only physi-
cal but also psychological suffering, without limiting it to clear parame-
ters. Because there is no possible definition for psychological suffering, 
ǘƘŜ /ƻǳǊǘ Ƙŀǎ ƻǇŜƴŜŘ ŀ tŀƴŘƻǊŀΩǎ .ƻȄΦΦΦΦ .ǳǘ ǘƘƛǎ ƛǎ ŀƴ ƛƴŎǊŜŘƛōƭȅ ǎǳb-
jective statement:  many people have a grievous and irremediable 
medical condition. Indeed, under this definition, nearly every person 
with a significant disability may now feel pressured, by friends or the 
medical system itself, to choose euthanasia. 

 

 Further, the decision states that the persƻƴΩǎ ŎƻƴŘƛǘƛƻƴ Ƴǳǎǘ άŎŀǳǎŜ 
enduring suffering that is intolerable to the individual in the circum-
ǎǘŀƴŎŜǎ ƻŦ Ƙƛǎ ƻǊ ƘŜǊ ŎƻƴŘƛǘƛƻƴΦέ  ¢ƘŜ ǎǘŀǘŜƳŜƴǘ ŎƻƴƧǳǊŜǎ ǳǇ ǘƘƻǳƎƘǘǎ 
of excruciating pain, but in fact this is also a very subjective statement, 
in as much as it is based on what is intolerable to the individual.  There 
is no objective standard.... 

 

Assisted death creates new paths of abuse for elders, for people with 
disabilities and for other socially devalued people. Depression, in par-
ticular, is common for people with significant health conditions. As-
sisted suicide represents an abandonment of people who live with de-
pression who require support and proper care, and undermines impor-
tant mental health and suicide prevention programs.... 

 

Since an election will likely occur in October, the Euthanasia Preven-
tion Coalition is asking the government to use the notwithstanding 
clause to gain the time necessary to craft a law that can still protect 
Canadians.... 

 

 

Assisted Suicide Decision is 
Irresponsible and Dangerous  

 

http://news.nationalpost.com/2015/02/07/alex-schadenberg-a-very-dangerous-euthanasia-ruling/
http://news.nationalpost.com/2015/02/07/alex-schadenberg-a-very-dangerous-euthanasia-ruling/
http://alexschadenberg.blogspot.ca/2015/02/scc-assisted-suicide-decision-is.html
http://alexschadenberg.blogspot.ca/2015/02/scc-assisted-suicide-decision-is.html
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PETER WESTFALL 

Barrister & Solicitor 

pwestfall@bellnet.ca 

805 N. Christina St. Suite 104     Tel: 519-344-1155 

Pt. Edward, ON  N7V 1X6          Fax: 519-344-1842 

 

Email: pwestfall@bellnet.ca 

     

 
Andrew Naus 

& Sons Limited 

Plaster & Drywall, Stucco & Acoustic Ceilings 
4432 Confederation Line 

P.O. Box 423 
Wyoming, ON  N0N 1T0 

 

 

Media Watch... is a free weekly report that is distributed electronically to those who  have a 

special interest in hospice and palliative care, an d end - of - life issues  in general.  Media Watch  is intern ational 

in scope, providing  links to recent journal articles on these topics.  For example:  

 

BC MEDICAL JOURNAL, 2015;57(6):248-249. óRespecting a new right: What are physiciansô responsibilities?ô A pan-
Canadian strategy to improve access to high-quality palliative care is essential, as is education about palliative 
care and what it can do to improve the quality and quantity of life for those with a life-limiting illness....(The link to 

this journal article is:  www.bcmj.org/council-health-promotion/respecting-new-right-what-arephysicians%E2%80%99-
responsibilities) 

 

If any one would like to be added to the distribution list for the Media Watch 
weekly report , please email   Barry R. Ashpole at barryashpole@bell.net  

 

From Campaign Life Coalition: 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Toronto, July 30, 2015 - The deadly abortion pill RRR UUU --- 444 888 666 (mifepristone) has now been approved by 

Health Canada officials. Campaign Life Coalition and other pro-life groups launched petitions against 

approval of the abortion drug arguing Canada does not need to make abortion access easier and citing its 

health risks to the mother. Clinical trials in Canada were halted in 2001 following the death of one 

woman. In 2011, the U.S. Food and Drug Administration reported 2,200 adverse effects, 

including 14 deaths, 58 ectopic pregnancies, 256 infections and 339 problems resulting in blood 

transfusions. 
 

Pro-lifers were hopeful that Bill C-17, which became law last November 2014, might help keep RU-486 out 

of Canada. Also known as Vanessaôs law, the private memberôs bill requires the mandatory reporting of 

adverse drug reactions and institutes tough new penalties for unsafe products. 
 

ñRU-486 is a human pesticide which kills the pre-born child and harms women,ò said Jim Hughes, National 

President of Campaign Life Coalition. ñWe have fought against this drug coming into Canada since 1999 in 

order to safeguard the health of women and save unborn children from early deaths.ò 
 

ñWe have a glut of abortions in Canada since 1969 with deaths of in-womb babies exceeding 4 million,ò said 

Mary Ellen Douglas, National Organizer of Campaign Life Coalition. ñSurely we do not need to add this 

disastrous medication to the killing that is already taking place.ò 
 

Campaign Life Coalition calls on the federal government, Health Minister Rona Ambrose and Prime Minister 

Harper to stop the distribution of this drug. Canada must begin to protect children in the womb and offer their 

mothers true help not a dead baby. 

 

 

HHeeaalltthh  CCaannaaddaa  aapppprroovveess  hhuummaann  ppeessttiicciiddee    RRUU--448866  

 

2015-2016%20Fall-Winter%20newsletter%20-%20Word.doc
2015-2016%20Fall-Winter%20newsletter%20-%20Word.doc
https://barryashpole@bell.net/
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Here are some excerpts from a pamphlet prepared by Alliance for Life Ontario.  
It can be viewed in its entirety at:  http://allianceforlife.org/wp-
content/uploads/2013/05/hpv_vaccine.pdf 

 
)Î *ÁÎÕÁÒÙ ςππχȟ #ÁÎÁÄÁȭÓ .ÁÔÉÏÎÁÌ !ÄÖÉÓÏÒÙ #ÏÍÍÉÔÔÅÅ ÏÎ )ÍÍÕÎÉÚÁÔÉÏÎ ɉ.!#)Ɋ 
made the recommendation that girls ages 9 to 13 be vaccinated against the sexually 

transmitted infection, human papillomavirus (HPV).  The Ontario government began distributing the HPV vaccine at 
school-based clinics for girls in grade eight in June 2007. 
HPV is an exclusively sexually transmitted disease.  Any person who is sexually active can contract the virus (skin-to-skin 
contact alone can allow transfer of HPV).  There are more than 100 types of HPV viral strains but most infections occur 
without any symptoms and go away without any treatment.  Most women who get an HPV infection do not develop 
cervical cancer. 
Gardasil , the HPV vaccine, produced by Merck Frosst Canada Ltd., was developed to 
target only four of the 100 different types of human papilloma viral strains.  The 
four strains are comprised of types 6 and 11 that cause genital warts, as well as, 
types 16 and 18 that can cause precancerous lesions, cervical cancer, anal cancer 
and other genital cancers. 
No vaccine is completely without side effects.  As of August 4, 2009, the Public 
Health Agency of Canada (PHAC) has received 555  reports of adverse events 
following HPV immunization; including one death.  The documents reveal that the 
reactions range from severe headaches, dizziness, temporary loss of vision, foaming 
at the mouth, loss of consciousness, coma, paralysis, Guillain-Barre Syndrome, 
miscarriages and outbreaks of genital warts and death. 
The long-term effects of the vaccine on young girls are completely unknown. Merck states in its product insert that 
Gardasil has not been tested to see if it causes cancer or if Á ÙÏÕÎÇ ×ÏÍÁÎȭÓ ÒÅÐÒÏÄÕÃÔÉÖÅ ÈÅÁÌÔÈ ×ÉÌÌ ÂÅ ÁÆÆÅÃÔÅÄȢ  
Additionally, Merck acknowledges that the vaccine has not been tested for genotoxicity (testing to see if the vaccine is 
toxic to human DNA). 

 
Ā Dr. Diane Harper was one of the lead researchers who helped develop the HPV vaccine.  She does NOT recommend vaccinating 

young girls.  You can read her comments at: www.ahrp.org/cms/content/view/503/27/ 

Ā The Japanese government pulled its support of the controversial drug in 2013 because of numerous adverse effects.  See: 

www.lifesitenews.com/news/japan-withdraws-support-of-controversial-hpv-vaccine-over-safety-concerns 

Ā In 2013, The British Medical Journal (BMJ) Case Reports reported that a healthy 16-year-old Australian girl went into menopause 

after being injected with Gardasil.  See:  www.lifesitenews.com/news/16-year-old-girl-became-infertile-from-gardasil-vaccine-british-
medical-jou 

 

 

Lambton Right to Life seeks to raise awareness about life issues.  We are supported by membership fees, 

by generous donations from people in our community, and by our annual fundraisers (the Dinner and  

Silent Auction , the Bake Sale  and  Walk  for Life).  Many Thanks   to those who support us by baking, 

organizing, donating , wal king, and helping out in any other way.  We especially appreciate your 

prayers for an end  to abortion and the rejection of euthanasia.   
Could you help us with the upcoming banquet?  Would you like to 
volunteer in the office?  Are you free to help out at Life Chain?  
y.@MX G@MCR L@JD KHFGS VNQJqx  Please contact the office if you can 
help out in any capacity.  Thank you! 

 

 

 

http://allianceforlife.org/wp-content/uploads/2013/05/hpv_vaccine.pdf
http://allianceforlife.org/wp-content/uploads/2013/05/hpv_vaccine.pdf
http://www.ahrp.org/cms/content/view/503/27/
http://www.lifesitenews.com/news/japan-withdraws-support-of-controversial-hpv-vaccine-over-safety-concerns
http://www.lifesitenews.com/news/16-year-old-girl-became-infertile-from-gardasil-vaccine-british-medical-jou
http://www.lifesitenews.com/news/16-year-old-girl-became-infertile-from-gardasil-vaccine-british-medical-jou

